
 

 

Diary Dates 
December 

1st  Christmas Fayre 1pm-

3pm 

6th  Perrygrove Visit –  

Pre-School & Class 1 

8th  Christmas Lunch 

8th  Class 1 Show & Share – 

2.30pm 

11th  Infant Production – 6pm 

12th  Infant Production –1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

13th  Junior Production –1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production –6pm 

14th  Christmas Parties 

15th  Carol Service at Forest 

Church 

 End of term 

January 2018 

2nd  INSET – No school for 

pupils 

3rd  Return to school 

3rd  Class 2 start swimming 

11th  Class 3 – Music lessons (10 

weeks) 

 

 

 

Superheroes 
As part of their topic on Superheroes, the children 

in Class 1 have sent out letters asking local heroes 

to visit them in school.  This week the Fire Service 

arrived with their engine, and the children had a 

great time finding out about the fantastic work 

that our local brigade do.  

 

Christmas! 
Christmas well and truly hit Steam Mills at the end 

of this week!  The Christmas Fayre today has kept 

Class 4 very busy; more news about this event in 

next week’s newsletter.  

Following the weekend we will be sending out 

tickets for the Pre-School, KS1 and KS2 

performances – should you have any spare, 

please return them to the office where we will 

operate a waiting list for families who require 

additional tickets.   

 

Grapes/Cherry Tomatoes 
To avoid the risk of choking, it is recommended 

that grapes and cherry are cut in half length ways 

(see below) 
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Forest School 
Please note that there will be no more Forest School sessions until after the February half 

Term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Evan and Fergie      

Class 1  Rhys and Ava     

Class 2  Hadyn, Luke, Cohen, Aleesha, Georgia and Jacob   

Class 3   Theo, Taila, Abigail and Ethan  

Class 4   Lincoln and Jordon 

Our Value: Empathy 

The ability to understand and share the feelings of 
another 

 

Well done to Logan W in Class 3 who has been nominated 
for our Empathy Board! 

 

 

 


